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RACINE COUNTY COVID-19 UPDATE 
June 5, 2020 

Confirmed coronavirus cases 
United States: 1,886,555 
Wisconsin: 20,249 
Central Racine County Health Department: 573 confirmed, 129 probable, 7,832 negative, 29 
deaths 
City of Racine Health Department: 1,333 confirmed, 167 probable, 7,163 negative, 17 deaths 
Racine County total: 1,906 confirmed, 296 probable, 14,955 negative, 46 deaths 
Positive test percentage: 11.3% 
 

Central Racine County and City of Racine Health Department 
Another COVID-19 community testing site, operated by the Wisconsin National Guard, will be 
held at Horlick High School (2119 Rapids Drive, Racine) from June 15-19. Testing will be 
available 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. each day. 
 

Total case counts in the United States are at about 21,000 new cases per day, down from a 
peak of 30,000 new cases per day in April. However, this does not mean it is time to let our 
guard down. Hot spots of activity in the Midwest (including Wisconsin) and the rural south are 
still seeing sharp case increases and unsteady transmission patterns. This is an ongoing 
reminder to continue maintaining social distancing, practice good hand hygiene, and wear a 
facemask or cover when out in public or working around others. 
 

City of Racine 
The City of Racine has launched an interactive COVID-19 data dashboard. Find the latest data 
for the City of Racine, Village of Elmwood Park, and Village of Wind Point HERE. For COVID-19 
data for all areas outside of the City of Racine, please see the Central Racine County Health 
Department website HERE. 
 
Resources 
For Racine County updates on the COVID-19 outbreak, please visit 
www.racinecounty.com/coronavirus. The City of Racine coronavirus webpage can be found at 
www.racinecoronavirus.org. The Central Racine County Health Department’s COVID-19 page is 
www.crchd.com/covid-19. 
 

For national information on COVID-19, please go to the Centers for Disease Control’s website: 
www.cdc.gov/coronavirus.   
 

You can also find current information on the Wisconsin Department of Health Services website, 
which has guidance that is updated regularly for travel, self-quarantine, and school districts, 
among other important information: https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/disease/covid-19.htm.  
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